
Newsletter 13.9.2019 

Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

We have had an amazing week in Topaz class this week. We have explored indoor and outdoor 

learning spaces and even had our first PE session and been to the dough disco! 

   

      

We are finding out about what the children like and what they need to learn next through our 

observations and we are also going to be trialling a baseline pilot scheme. We will continue having 

fun finding out about the children next week. 

They have loved singing these songs. Try them out at home: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rj0uMg2TDKU&list=RDRj0uMg2TDKU&start_radio=1 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IkanoEmIcHM 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4FH9YqBIkAE 

Thank you for your speedy responses to my letter asking for suitable dates. The majority of people 

seem to be available on a Thursday evening. If we make it 7.30pm I am hoping that it will give a little 

more time for those of you who come home from work a little later. The date for your diary is 

3.10.2019 at 7.30pm. I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible then. 

Extending part-time 

We will be full time during the first week of October but if in the next week you don’t think this is 

going to suit your child, please contact me and we can discuss. Equally, if I don’t think that this is 

going to be right for your child, then I will contact you.  

Kind regards,                                 Sally Windmill 
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